
 
 

General Plan Advisory Committee 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the General Plan 
Advisory Committee scheduled for March 12, 2020, has been cancelled and shall 
not be held. 
 
This morning, the City Manager directed staff to cancel all nonessential City-
sponsored events of over 50 people. The City Manager’s decision to cancel large 
gatherings is a precautionary measure. Currently, the Los Angeles County 
Department of Public Health and Centers for Disease Control (CDC) recommend 
social distancing when there is significant community transmission of the novel 
coronavirus. As of today, Los Angeles County has 17 confirmed cases of 
Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), only one of which was community 
spread.  
 
In a recent press release, LA County Director of Public Health Barbara Ferrer, 
PhD, MPH, MEd, noted, “With the discovery of community spread yesterday, we 
will continue to see more cases of COVID-19 in LA County. With more cases, we 
are urging people with underlying health conditions, pregnant women and the 
elderly to practice social distancing by avoiding non-essential travel, public 
events, community gatherings, and indoor venues.”  
 
The City will continue to work closely with the Los Angeles County Department of 
Public Health to protect the health and safety of our Culver City residents, visitors 
and staff.  Learn more about the Coronavirus on the County’s website.   
 
A special meeting of the General Plan Advisory Committee is scheduled for 
Thursday, April 23, 2020. Please note that this meeting may be subject to 
cancellation depending on the status of the Coronavirus. More information will be 
provided on this and future meetings as it becomes available. 
 
Contact us at Advance.Planning@culvercity.org or (310) 253-5740 if you have 
any questions.  
 
 

BY: 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Ashley Hefner, AICP 
Advance Planning Manager 
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